
 

Summer 2017 Update 

 
Thank you for all of the feedback we’ve received thus far on the Backcountry and Wilderness 

Stewardship Plan!  

 

We are still working on the Backcountry and Wilderness Stewardship Plan. After receiving lots of 

thoughtful and detailed comments, we are in the process of writing a newsletter to discuss some of the 

changes we’ve already made and how we’ve adjusted the plan in response to public feedback. We aim to 

adjust the plan to better address and provide for the diverse values, interests, and experiences that are at 

the heart of this incredible place. Stay tuned! 

 

If you have questions in the meantime, don’t hesitate to contact us: 

 

Morgan Gantz 

morgan_gantz@nps.gov 

907-822-7213 

Nyssa Landres 

nyssa_landres@nps.gov 

907-822-7240
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